
From: Janine Griffis  
Sent: 16 November 2021 11:25 
To: Rav Curry 
Subject: Re: Consultee letter for Planning Application: 2021/4977/P 
 
Dear Rav, 

 

We have reviewed and will not be submitting any comments. 

 

Many thanks and take care, 

 

Janine 

 

 

Janine Griffis 

Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum 

 

 


